
Qwest
1801 California Street, Suite 4900
Denver, Colorado  80202
Phone 303 672-2799
Facsimile 303 295-6973

Craig J. Brown
Senior Attorney

FILED VIA ETFS

December 4, 2001

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Room TW-A325
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC  20554

Re: Qwest Petition for Pricing Flexibility for Special Access and Dedicated Transport
Services, CCB/CPD File No. 01-18

Dear Ms. Salas:

Qwest Corporation hereby respectfully withdraws its Petition for Pricing Flexibility.1  With the
termination of this proceeding, it is Qwest's understanding that, pursuant to the applicable
Protective Order,2 the representatives of the reviewing parties that possess confidential
information will destroy it or return it to Qwest.  If you have any questions or concerns about this
matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

/s/ Craig J. Brown

cc: Tamara Preiss (via email)
Julie Saulnier (via email)
Alan Buzacott (via facsimile and U.S. Mail)
Judy Sello (via facsimile and U.S. Mail)
Gerard Duffy (via facsimile and U.S. Mail)

                                                
1 See Qwest Petition for Pricing Flexibility for Special Access and Dedicated Transport Services (filed
Oct. 10, 2001).
2 See In the Matter of Qwest Petition for Pricing Flexibility for Special Access and Dedicated Transport Services,
CCB/CPD File No. 01-18, Protective Order (rel. Oct. 15, 2001), at ¶ 20.


